
Don Crabtree 
Kimberly, ID 83341 

Dear Don: 

May 9, 1979 

Marie-Anne Demuynck and I will be in Moscow to attend the 
commencement ceremony. I would li ke for Marie-Anne to spend 
some time with you before or after the ceremony to see some of 
your techniques of lithic manufacture . 

Marie-Anne is a doctoral candidate at the University of 
Leuven, Belgium studying under Dr . P. Vermsersch. The last 
couple of years she has worked with us in upper Egypt analysing 
lithics from predynastic sites . At present she is working on 
sites in Central Texas. 

LEM/sjd 

Yours truly, 

Lewis E. MacNaughton 
Adjunct 
Resear ch Archaeologist 
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